September 29, 2005

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Assistant Technical Director for the PAC Position

ISSUE:
Mr. Michael Sweat has submitted his resignation as Technical Director from the PAC.  He has agreed to work half time to provide training to the new Technical Director.  The board will need to create a new position of Assistant Technical Director for Mr. Sweat so that the district can hire a replacement Technical Director.  The Assistant Director position will be effective November 1, 2005 and be abolished on June 30, 2006.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve the creation of a half-time Assistant Technical Director position to work 20 hours per week effective November 1, 2005 through June 30, 2006 at a cost of $10,297.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve the creation of a half-time Assistant Technical Director position to work 20 hours per week effective November 1, 2005 through June 30, 2006 at a cost of $10,297.

